
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
November 17, 2014 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kristina Jackson, Corey Davidson, 
Scott Greenfield 
 
Paving is in progress by Dan Page. Additional parking spaces are being added. 
 
Danny to replace front piece of siding at the mailbox. 
 
Pine trees at 1 and 5 Lexington Road have been removed and stumps have been ground. 
Contracted pruning by Bartlett Trees will begin late November and December. 
 
Street light update- Dan Page will install the bases, an electrician will install the light 
fixtures. Approx. time of construction estimated to be 16 weeks, commencing early 
November. Updates will be posted at the mail box. 
 
An additional loan was obtained from Millbury Savings Bank to pay for the street light 
and paving project. This was discussed at the annual meeting/ 
 
The Board voted for the following positions for the 2014/2015 year: 
 
President- Jeff Grinnell 
Clerk- Laurie Guptill 
Treasurer- Kristina Jackso 
Director- Corey Davidson 
Director- Scott Greenfield 
 
A December newsletter and coupon books will be distributed in December. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


